
You're invited to complete your new AmeriSpeak survey! 

You have  been  invited  to  participate  in  the  Disability  Perceptions  Survey on  behalf  of  the  Social
Security Administration (SSA). Your participation in this exciting new study will provide valuable insight
on  the  perceptions  and  knowledge  of  working-age  adults  regarding  the  Social  Security  Disability
Insurance Program (SSDI).  SSA wants to make SSDI easier to access for people who need it and it is
important to understand what people know and don’t know about how SSDI works.  Your participation
can help benefit people served by SSA, now and in the future!

Please login into your AmeriSpeak membership account today to complete the survey and receive your 
AmeriPoints! If you have already completed the survey, please accept our sincere thanks. 

If you have questions about this study, please contact AmeriSpeak at 800-860-1178.

Thank you for your help with this important survey!

Kai Filion
Social Security Administration (SSA)
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